
 

 

Update: Planned protest march: CET staff members 

 

The PSA received reports regarding a group of CET staff members called Abahlalibasedhet, who have 

planned a protest march for 12 August 2021. The group is dissatisfied on the unfair implementation of the 

standardisation process of salary benefits. The PSA is not part of this planned protest and cautions 

members against participating in unsanctioned protest action. 

 

It was previously reported to members, that a task team was formed under auspices of the GPSSBC, to 

investigate the concerns and challenges regarding the implementation of the standardization process. 

The task team issued questionnaire forms to members to submit their concerns, so that they could be 

investigated, and recommendations thereof will be submitted to the GPSSBC on 16 August 2021. 

 

The PSA once again cautions members not to participate in any action that has not been properly 

authorised. Members are requested to send clarity seeking questions in this regard to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

speedy recovery. 
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